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From: Charles B. Robertson 
To: Passengervesselcharters 
Cc: Dear, Wilda (OST); Pixa, Rand (MARAD); Lessley, Lucinda (MARAD); Dan Blanchard; Eric Denley; Hunter 

McIntosh; Jeremy Plank; Dave Allen 
Subject: Public Comments on Passenger Vessel Time Charters Section 3502(b) 
Date: Thursday, August 26, 2021 1:00:50 PM 
Attachments: US Cruise Operators Comments re MARAD Passenger Vessel Notice.pdf 

 
 

 
Good Day, 

 
Please see attached a letter from five overnight U.S. cruise operators responding to MARAD’s July 
30, 2021 request for public comment on a passenger vessel charter agreement to a foreign entity. 
The signatory companies represent the significant majority of the American overnight passenger 
vessel industry. A representative of each company is reading in copy. 

 
Thank you, 
Charlie 

 
 

 
Charles B. Robertson 
President and CEO 

American Cruise Lines, Inc. 
741 Boston Post Road, Suite 200 
Guilford, CT 06437 
Direct: 203.453.7394 
Main: 203.453.6800 
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